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Letter from our President
Dear Parents,

Another school year coming to an end.  In May, Story Pirates visited our school for the second 
time. During the first assembly, Story Pirates took suggestion from the children to create stories 
on the spot.  All students grades 3-5 had the opportunity to submit stories which were performed 
during the May assembly.   Both assemblies, left students with the tools to start writing and the 
excitement to let their imaginations take the lead. 

This June, we bid farewell to our 5th Graders who will be moving up to the middle school.  We 
hope you take wonderful and happy memories of your time at ALT.  We also have 5 Moms who 
have made major contributions to our PTO who will be moving on to the middle school, thank 
you for dedication.  Lisa Moran will be retiring from our executive board, thankful for her tireless 
service to ALT PTO.   

Hope you will join us for our last PTO meeting luncheon of the year on June 6th.  It is time to 
celebrate this year and welcome our new Executive Board for 2019!  We are proud of all the 
programs and experiences we have provided your children this past year!  We will have our 
Mom’s Night Out at Stone House on June 20th  at 7:00pm, please join us! 

We are wrapping up the year with Field Day on June 8th, it is one of the most eagerly anticipated 
days of the year for the entire school.  The PTO will provide field day shirts, ice cream and lunch 
for Field Day!  Thank you in advance Kristen Prisco & Libby Drews for all your preparation for this 
wonderful event.

Many thanks to the ALT Staff and families for your continued support of the ALT PTO.  All of these 
wonderful programs are only possible due to the support and generosity of our ALT families.  
As I move up to the middle school, I am grateful for the opportunity to have served the ALT 
community for 6 years and confident that with each passing year our PTO is stronger and better!  
Best wishes to the new ALT PTO Executive Board!

Wishing you a spectacular summer!

Sincerely,  Nelly Pucci, PTO President
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Save The Date! 
ALTPTO.COM

F O O D  D A Y S

PTO
End of the year
LUNCHEON

Thursday 
June 6th 
12:30 PM

All Purpose 
Room

Martin.
Deli

Pizza

Pizza Ling Ling

BagelWarren
Deli

Warren
Deli

Family Fun Riverbend: 
9/7 • 3-6pm 

Class Mom and Committee 
Chair Meeting: 9/9

Picture Day: 9/10

Scholastic Book Fair: 
9/16-9/20

Back to School Night: 9/18

First PTO Meeting: 9/25

Thursday, June 6 - PTO Meeting
End of the Year! Lunch 12:45PM

Friday, June 7 - Field day
Somerset Patriots Game

Tuesday, June 11 - 5th Grade Event

Wednesday, June 12 - ALT Field day
rain date

Friday, June 14 - 5th Grade Moving 
Up/Graduation 1:15 PM

Tuesday, June 18 - K Celebration 1:15 PM

Friday, June 21 - ALT Spirit Day /half day
Last Day of School
5th Grade Pool Party (2-6pm Roundtop)
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Special Farewell to the following Moms 
who will be leaving ALT this year....

We as an ALT community are grateful to the 
following women that have volunteered in our 
school for many years:

Michelle Simon, Alexis Meslow, Jeannette 
Warnicke and Joy Kalfus 

You will be missed!

EXECUTIVE BOARD 
FOR 2019-2020

Arelis Buzzerio  & 
Carina Bellmann  – Co-Presidents
Julianna Giudice – Secretary
Christine Brezee – Treasurer
Jessica Bodajlo – Vice President

Good Luck to the 5th Graders as they leave ALT! 
We will miss your laughter and smiling faces!
You will be missed!

RETIRING STAFF: 
Mrs. Monaghan, Mrs. Leski, and Mrs. Perlman
Thank you for your dedication and may your retirement 
bring you many years of joy and fulfillment!

END OF THE YEAR MOM’S NIGHT OUT 
Thursday,  June 20th - 7:00 pm @ Stone House

*Beverages sponsored by Dr. Michael Castagna (New Smile Orthodontics) from 7-8pm
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Congratulations to our recipient of excellence 
in Education 2019, Jan Brennan!

We are proud of you!

SCHOOL SUPPLIES -
Our school has partnered with 1st Day School Supplies 
to provide you with the exact supplies your child needs 
for the start of the school year. ORDER HERE. 

4th Annual 
Camp Riverbend

Join us in welcoming back new and returning 
families to the 2019-2020 school year!

This event is free  for all ALT families.
September 7th 3-6pm - Please RSVP Below

https://forms.gle/kEujVWRPmSUfEaZ16

ALT

ALT ARCHERY CLUB 
Congratulations to our 2019 
Archery Team for attending 
the 2019 NASP tournament 
in Louisville, Kentucky!

https://www.1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?sid=65303
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Thank you!
ALT is very fortunate to have many wonderful PTO members that dedicate 
their valuable time and talents to make ALT a better place for all our children. 
Throughout the year, we have done our best to recognize many of them in our 
weekly and monthly communication.

As the school year is drawing to a close we want to be sure to recognize the 
following...

Deb Mitchell for creating beautiful and informative monthly letters for the past 10 years!!!

Jen Molina, Jessica Bodajlo, Arelis Buzzerio and Gina Rosenfarb for chairing our Food Days 
throughout the year, which makes our lives easier, children benefit from nutritious lunches and 
makes money for our school;

Lisa Moran and Juliana Giuidice for helping to welcome our Kindergarten families to ALT;

Jessica Bodajlo for helping to organize Patriots game for the district;

Jen Ricci & Juliana Giudice for chairing a fantastic Staff Appreaciation week; 

Juliana Giudice and Andrea Berez for running Fruit and Veggie tasting throughout the year;

Christine Brezee and Joy Kalfus for running our 5th grade event;

Maria Pontoreiro for organizing Square 1 Art for our school and chairing Baking committee;

Heather Silver for updating our monthly Birthday Board and coordinating all assemblies;

Gretchenn Minieri for coordinating Ice Cream Days;

Christina Mancino for organizing Bridge Books and ensuring our children continue to learn during 
the summer; 

Kim Damiano for creating fabulous theme entrance case during the year;

Juliana Giudice for constantly keeping our entrance full of color and welcoming;

Arelis Buzzerio for making our lives easier with School Kits;

Phil, Elizabetta, Mike and Chris for always supporting the PTO;

Libby Drews & Kristin Prisco for creating a fun filled Field Day;

Ms. Smith, Mrs. Monaghan and ALT Staff for their tireless support of the ALT PTO!
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As the school year nears its conclusion, I want to remind parents of a few items.

First, the last day of school is Friday, June 21, 2019. The last two days (Thursday, June 20 and Friday, June 21) are half 

days for students.

The district’s popular Summer Fun program continues to accept registrations at www.warrentboe.org/schools/sum-

merfun/. Students attending kindergarten through eighth grade have opportunities for enrichment activities and 

early care/extended day/after care services. These programs are available to Warren residents and out-of-district 

students for a fee. The registration deadline is June 3.

Now is also the time to register for our regular school year before/after-care program through AlphaBEST. Details can 

be found at www.alphabest.org/warrennj/. 

Schools reopen for students on Tuesday, September 3. Have a wonderful summer!

Matthew A. Mingle, Ed.D.

Superintendent’s 
Corner
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A FEW REMINDERS…………
from Mrs. Brennan   

 Jan Brennan, RN, CSN
jbrennan@warrentboe.org 

908-753-5300 ext. 5303

•	 If you need any information on your child for summer camp, (immunizations or 
	 medication orders) please contact me.

•	 A parent/guardian is required to pick up medications during the last week of 		
	 school; medications will not be given to students; medications not picked up will 
	 be discarded.

•	 Your physician must complete medication forms for the 2019-20 school year 
	 dated after July 1, 2019.  

•	 Fifth grade students who are planning to try-out for any sport in Middle School 
	 are required to have a Warren District Sports physical form completed by 
	 your physician and a health questionnaire form by a parent/guardian. 
	 Please go to the WMS website for other sports information. They use an online 
	 system for submission of all sports forms!

•	 Immunization requirements for 6th grade include Tdap and 
	 Meningococcal vaccines.  Please send in the documentation for the 
	 completed vaccines. This is A NJ state regulation. 

•	 Any questions, please contact me anytime.			 

•	 Have a Happy, Healthy, and Safe summer!     			 


